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Dear Committee
I strongly oppose the above proposed legislation. The proposal is a gigantic step towards a
dictatorship in the NT. You are proposing to override important legislation designed to
reduce or prevent harm to the People, built and natural assets of the NT. The nature of the
Bill is as we expect to see in rogue countries.
As a family, we were looking at buying property in Central Australia. My daughter is an
emerging medical doctor who was looking closely at working in Alice Springs, which in
spite of all its problems, is a vibrant and diverse community. However your draconic
approach to "coordinating" the NT, proposing to silence and override laws, public bodies,
private individuals, institutions, virtually anything and anybody in order to progress what
you consider a "significant project", is unheard of in Australia and utterly un- Australian,
profoundly undemocratic, reckless and dangerous and I am not interested in being
involved with a part of Australia that proposes such a law.
Shame on the CLP for taking advantage of the power people have given you through their
vote. You are not deserving of it, because you are making yourself a tool of corporate
greed and not fulfilling your mandate to the people.
Regards
Uta Grehn


